
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           14 March 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to confirm that the lower floor of the Primary School will re-open from tomorrow, 

Monday 15th March 2021. The move to virtual learning was a precautionary measure, and after 

completing the compulsory 10 days we are looking forward to welcoming back all students in 

Nursery, FS2, Year 1, Year 2 and class 3F.  

 

During this time all necessary steps have been completed to ensure the safety of everyone on site. 

This includes sanitising and disinfecting all areas and of course continuing to observe all other 

safety measures such as PCR testing and social distancing. The school is fully compliant with all 

expectations from ADEK and the Department of Health.  

 

Can I please also remind everyone of the importance of doing our best to minimise the chances of 

future closure. Please do not send your child to school if they have any of the following symptoms: 

 

• Fever (37.5C or above) 

• Cough 

• Body ache 

• Fatigue 

• Shortness of breath 

• Sore throat 

• Runny nose 

• Diarrhoea  

• Nausea 

• Headache 

• Loss of smell or taste 

 

As per the usual arrangements, please notify the class teacher or form teacher if your child is absent 

along with the reasons for any absence.  

 

It will be a great pleasure to welcome our whole school back into classes again from tomorrow. 

Thank you to all parents for your continued support and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Patrick Horne 

Principal 


